
DRAFT MINUTES 
 

Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes Hampton Falls Town Hall 

Monday, May 17, 2021 @ 6:00 pm 1 Drinkwater Road 

 Hampton Falls, NH 03844 

 

Meeting called to order:  6:01 pm 

Attendance: Lyn Stan (chair), Beth Forgione (secretary), Pam Fitzgerald 
 
Not present: Karen Sabatini (treasurer), Phil Chura, Kathy Dittami, Mark Lane (Selectman 
Representative), Larry Smith (GWP Liason)  
Note: Tuesday Orluk has submitted her resignation due to other commitments.  

 

Review and Approval of Minutes:  

 
MOTION:  To approve the minutes of the April 19, 2021 meeting. 
MOTION:  Pam Fitzgerald 
SECOND: Lyn Stan 
Abstentions: None 
Passed   
 

Treasurer Report: 

 General Ledger                    PRC Revolving Fund 

 

Previous Balance (April) $22,103.00 $21,788.80 

New Balance (May):            $21,725.95  $25,407.54                                                                                                  
      

Old Business:  

Governor Weare Park (GWP):  Northeast Baseball – Mark Lane 

No update at this time. 

 

Depot Road Waterfront Revitalization Update – Karen Sabatini 

The Depot Advisory Committee has been formed consisting of nine (9) members. The first meeting 
took place on Tuesday, May 11. The PRC will participate in upcoming meetings.  

 

Summer Camp 2021 Update– Stacey Bellen 

The summer camp is going forward and LAS is allowing them to use the school’s bathroom facilities. 
Information and schedules will be published by the end of this month. 

 

Ice Rink Review – Grant Winnes 



Grant Winnes is working on getting quotes for a new liner as the current one has reached the end of 
its usefulness. The Baptist Church may be able to contribute towards the liner.  

 

Senior Program Update – Karen Sabatini 

The subcommittee is working on the Deep Blue C Studio Orchestra musical program. Wayne from 
Maine will be doing a children’s program on the common July, 20. Flyers will be put out for this 
program. 

 

Tiny Library at GWP 

No update at this time. 

 

Monument Site Bench 

The bench repair has been completed with labor and materials being donated by Glen Aldrich.  Lyn 
Stan will be sending a thank you to Glen to show our appreciation for his generosity and initiative. 

 

Elm Tree Project  

The Town Improvement Committee is starting the planting of the elm trees. This committee is 
scheduled to meet on Tuesday, May 18, and will be reviewing this topic.  

 

Castleberry Fair 

The Castleberry Fair was another successful event – good attendance and popular items available.  

 

New Business 

No new business this month.  

 

Other Business 

We would like to thank Tuesday Orluk for her contributions to the PRC especially for 
coordinating the Christmas tree lighting event. 
 
MOTION:  Move to adjourn at 6:23. 
MOTION:  Pam Fitzgerald 
SECOND: Beth Forgione 
Abstentions: None 
Passed   
             
Prepared by: Beth Forgione                   


